
 
 

GREAT BEGINNINGS 2025 NEWSLETTER 
 
 
Dear Families, 

We cannot believe our school year is coming to an end. Our 
little two and three year olds have blossomed so much this school 
year and many accolades are owed to the wonderful family support 
they have at home.  We have a lot of fun activities to finish the school 
year, so mark your calendars! 
 
 

Important Dates: 
 

Important Dates: 
May 6th Conferences-No School 
May 9th Conferences-No School 
May 9th PTO Dance- 6:30 pm at Middleburg Hts. Rec 
Center 
May 14th All Schools Picnic- 10:00-11:30 am 
 All School Morning Picnic  
May 17th MEEC RIDE-A-THON FUNDRAISER 
May 23rd Last Day of School 
 
 
 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-meec2#/


 
MEEC RIDE-A-THON 

 
There is still time to sign up for the first ever MEEC RIDE-A-THON 
FUNDRAISER! We have extended the deadline to sign up until May 
9th. Your little one can ride a trike, scooter, bike, wagon etc. with 
their friends while raising money for MEEC! This event will only take 
approximately 30 minutes. What a special experience for everyone! 
Please feel free to bring family and friends to cheer on your kiddo! 
We encourage every MEEC student to sign up even if you think you 
may not be able to attend. You are still able to share the donation 
with family and friends to help support MEEC, even if you cannot 
make the event.  

MEEC Donation Link  

MEEC: MEEC Ride-A-Thon  

 

 
 

          ​   
 
 
 ​ ​  
 
 

 

 

https://www.paypal.com/ncp/payment/VSLF8XPAFQG78
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DACAB2BA3F4CF8-55754184-meec#/


 
Classroom Activities 

 
May themes: Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Summer  
 
 
Week of April 28th​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Mother’s Day Present 
 
Week of May 5th​ ​ ​ ​  
Father’s Day Gifts (can’t forget  
our super dads)  
 
 
Week of May 12th 
Summer crafts 
 
Week of May 19th 
Popsicle 
Summer Bucket 
Last Day of School Coloring 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you again for sharing your children with us and making 
our job such a blessing!  We hope everyone has a fun filled 
summer and look forward to seeing everyone next year! 
 
Ms. Deena, Ms Bri,  Ms. Dawn 

 
 
 
 

 


